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Student Fundraising 

Welcome to our last newsletter of this half term. Although it has been short, over the past 5 weeks there has been so much 

happening at OSCA. We look forward to continuing our progression when we return to school on Monday 19th February.  

For our fundraising project to get OSCA a new pitch, we have events in the works that will hopefully bring us closer to the £10,000 

target. Our students have been amazing with coming up with ideas, but we want to give a special shout out to Thomas in Year 10. 

Thomas has taken it upon himself to get involved with the project by creating his own fundraising project to help towards getting 

our new pitch. Thomas did this by creating a football card, where people had to pay £2 to take part. This has proved to be a great 

success as by doing this, Thomas has raised £50 with all proceeds going 

towards our fundraising project. We want to say a huge well done to Thomas, 

and a big thank you from us.  

If you think there is anything you can do to help support our fundraising 

project then please get in touch using the email address below. This could be 

anything from fundraising event ideas, donations, or any contacts you may 

have who could help us further. Once again, thank you to those who have 

been so supportive of our mission so far. Let’s Get OSCA a New Pitch! 

1st  Year  7 

2nd  Year  9 

3rd Year  8 

Oldbury3G@ormistonsandwell.org.uk 

High attendance is vital to ensure that students reach their maximum potential while at school. Having a 

couple of days off here and there may not seem like it will have much of an impact, but by having just 6-10 

days off a year, it can drop the chances of achieving those higher grades by 10%. This equates to over 50 

hours of learning lost per year. Congratulations to Year 7 who achieved the highest attendance last week! 

Lost Property 
Please ensure students are collecting any lost property. We have a number of items currently awaiting collection. Lost 

property is located next to the reflection room in A block.  

There are currently increasing numbers of measles cases in England. Vaccination UK have been instructed by NHSE to administer the 

MMR vaccination to all school aged children who are outstanding one or both doses. The MMR would have been given at aged 1, 

and the 2nd dose at 3 years 4 months. If your child is outstanding one or both doses, please call 0121 592 1110 to make an 

appointment. This will be at an alternative venue and not at school. 

Measles 






